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                                                  ANNOUNCEMENT

of the Vice-Rector for Student Affairs, TUL

of 6 June 2023
on the extension of scholarship payments to 10 months
     Pursuant to Chap. I (6)(5) of Benefits Regulations for students of Lodz University of Technology dated 12.05.2022 and the distribution plan of the Scholarship Fund dated 16.05.2023 taking into account ten months of scholarship payments, considering the needs of the community of students and doctoral students of Lodz University of Technology, please be informed about the decision to extend the payments of the following benefits by one month in the summer semester of the academic year 2022/2023:
•
social grant with an increase;
•
allowance for disabled persons;
•
Rector's scholarship.
Assoc. Prof. Witold Pawłowski, Ph.D., D.Sc.
       Vice-Rector for Student Affairs,

        Lodz University of Technology
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